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Thank you Mr. President, 

Republic of Macedonia welcomes the Delegation of Sweden and thanks them for the presentation of their Report in the Second UPR cycle. 

- We highly value Sweden’s dedication to the UPR process. 

-We note with appreciation that the Swedish Ministry for Foreign Affairs holds regular and frequent meetings on human rights issues with the civil society organizations, in particular we appreciate the CSO involvement in the preparatory process of their UPR Report.  

- We commend Sweden for its achievements in the field of protection and promotion of HR on national level, as well as for their contributions in support to the international development.

-We commend the Swedish Government for the adoption of two National Action Plans for Human Rights. We would like to ask for more information regarding its implementation and the progress of work on the Third National Action Plan or Strategy for Human Rights.  
We would also like to ask the Delegation about Sweden’s aim to introduce legislation explicitly banning torture in accordance with the definition of torture in the Convention Against Torture, due to the noted inquiry from the respective Committee for a specific provision in the Swedish penal code.

-While we appreciate the efforts made by Sweden to prevent ethnic discrimination, 

RECOMMENDATION:

- We recommend Sweden to continue ensuring the implementation of measures in order to fully eliminate discrimination, racism and xenophobia against minorities, refugees, asylum-seekers and migrants.

Thank you Mr. President. 
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